

Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls

February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 5th March, Year 9 will not follow their usual timetable, but will be doing a PSHE Day. On this day, students will be taking part in a variety of sessions delivered by our staff and specialist outside speakers. These will include sessions on Career planning, Mental Health Strategies and Awareness, Financial Awareness and two sessions from the Umbrella Young People's Health Advisers about Healthy Relationships and Sexual Health. Please visit https://umbrellahealth.co.uk if you wish to find out further information.

If you have any queries about any of the sessions planned for the Year 9 PSHE Day on the 5th March, please do contact the school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs M. Lucas

Assistant Headteacher

Headteacher: Dr Barbara Minards

Jockey Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B73 5PT
tel: 0121 354 1479 | fax: 0121 354 9418 | email: enquiry@suttcold.bham.sch.uk | web: www.suttcold.bham.sch.uk
Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls Academy Trust trading as: Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls | Registered in England No. 7543893

Pupil Premium
Awards 2015
High Aspirution Award
Secondary schools with















